Getting Wokingham on the move

Over this summer of road closures and temporary traffic lights Councillors
have assured me that the plan is to get the works finished during the school
holidays so people can get around more easily again when they both have to
take children to school and get themselves to work in the morning and to get
home in the late afternoon. I have just written again to the Council asking
them to remove temporary lights and take blocks away from closed traffic
lanes in good time for the return to school wherever they can. We have
experienced troubles with prominent junctions like the Winnersh Crossroads,
the Finchampstead/Wellington Road roundabout and with the closure of Denmark
Street and Broad Street in Wokingham, town centre.


http://www.government-world.com/getting-wokingham-on-the-move/

